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Members of the Board of Trustees: 
 

On behalf of the 2008-2009 Student Assembly (SA), I would like to thank you for your 
continued support and appreciation for the shared governance system of Cornell University.  
I would like to share with you the actions and resolutions of the Student Assembly from the 
fall semester 2008 and the beginning of the spring semester 2009.  This Mid Year Report 
additionally highlights future opportunities in 2009. We are grateful for the universities 
commitment to improving the quality of life for undergraduates at Cornell and we look 
forward to continuing to address issues in accordance with our shared goals.  Please feel free 
to contact me with any questions or concerns. 

 
Sincerely, 
Ryan Lavin 
President, Student Assembly 2008-2009 


